
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Ohio Pediatric Palliative Care and End-of-Life Network (OPPEN) 
offers information to parents and providers through The Comfort Line.   
 
Now available through Ask Children’s* service, The Comfort Line 
has skilled pediatric palliative care physicians and advanced practice 
nurses on call to give you: 
 

 Answers to specific medical questions related to pediatric pain 
and symptom management 
 Discussion of questions you may have about pediatric palliative 
care, hospice, chronic illness or end-of-life issues 

 
Comfort Line staff can also provide you with: 
 

 Referrals to palliative care or hospice providers 
 Information about other related community agencies and 
resources 

 
* A medical advice and referral service of Akron Children’s Hospital, Akron, Ohio 

Need Pediatric 
Palliative Care or 

Hospice 
Information? 

 

Toll Free 
1-866-315-6327 

 

8:00 am to 4:30 pm  
Monday through Friday 

  


